NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

XGROCLXXITOOTK

120 Bast Chaco
January 31, 1957

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
011 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Patei

We have received your letter of January 21, 1957 regarding plugging
bond for the Spanish Bit 0il Company well, We still have not heard
fram Mr. Brian Johnson, whom we wrote on December 22, 1956.

However, a coupls of days ago I talked to Sherman Wengerd, who was
over here and was the geclogist on the well at the time 1t was
drilled., He states that the man who was in charge of the drilling is
in Albuquerque and that he will pick up the papers we sent Mr,
Johnson and complete them and file them with us.

We will let you know immediately when he gets the forms filed.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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